1/24/2014 12:32:31 PM
Jim and Sandra Stroman

Katherine,

Greg reached out to Linda in the House Judiciary office and asked her to email you the letter to the
Secretary of States office regarding the election of Jim Stroman to the State Board of Education. |
hope you received that from Linda. Greg asked me to please pass on to you that Agnes Slayman, the
Chester County School Superintendent, is 110% behind Sandra Stroman being appointed to this
vacancy. If you or anyone in the Governors office would like to talk to Agnes she can be reached at
803-379-3149.

Thanks so much. If you need any additional information from Greg, please let him know.
Becky Delleney

Sent from my iPad
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